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Builth Town Council, like many towns in Powys, host a range of non-statutory 
services. The Cabinet has already made it clear that they do not intend to 
continue to run toilets or play parks. In order for these towns to make logical & 
sensible decisions on behalf of their council tax payers about priorities they 
need information of the current costs of these provisions. Therefore why are 
the portfolio holder and Leader of the Cabinet unwilling to share the current 
cost of running the toilets on the Groe with the local member and the town 
council? 
 
 
Detailed financial information will be provided to each town and community council 
regarding the toilet blocks in their area. There has been a substantial amount of work 
needed to prepare the information in the right amount of detail which has resulted in 
a slight delay.  
 


